
 

 

CITY OF MISSISSAUGA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE # 1 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study  
for Mavis Road 

 

 

. 

The City of Mississauga, in partnership with the Region of Peel, is conducting a 

Schedule ‘C’ Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) study for Mavis 

Road from Courtneypark Drive West to Ray Lawson Boulevard to address 

existing and future ‘multi-modal’ transportation conditions.  
 

Within the City of Mississauga, Mavis Road consists of four travel lanes, raised 

median, sidewalks on both sides and some sections of multi-use trails. Within 

the City of Brampton, Mavis Road is a Regional Road (18) and has recently 

been widened to six lanes from Steeles Avenue to south of Ray Lawson 

Boulevard, with a multi-use path on the west side and sidewalk on the east 

side.  

 

This Class EA study will examine how traffic operates both now and in the 

future, and will identify ways to address current and future needs to best serve 

a variety of users including motorists, transit users, pedestrians and cyclists.  
 

Public Engagement and Consultation: 

Two Public Information Centres (PICs) will be held to review the study findings 

and receive public feedback.  The first PIC is scheduled for June 14, 2016 to 

provide members of the public with an opportunity to meet the project team, 

review the study scope, existing conditions, need and justification, planning 

alternatives, preliminary street design concepts and next steps in the study. 

Public input to the study at PIC1 will be used to confirm a suitable planning 

solution for Mavis Road. The PIC will be held as follows: 

 

Date: Tuesday June 14, 2016 

Time:  5:30 pm to 8:00 pm Drop-In Centre 

Location: David Leeder Middle School  

6900 Gooderham Estate Boulevard, Mississauga ON 

 

How to Provide Input: 

Public consultation is a vital component of this study. Learn about our work on the City’s website at:  

www.mississauga.ca/mavisroadea and then please share your thoughts with us (see contact details below) or by 

completing a comment sheet after the PIC, available on our study website. Comments will be considered throughout the 

planning process. 

If you have any questions or wish to be added to the mailing list please email the project team at mavisroadea@mmm.ca  

or by contact the following team members:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Personal information is collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act and will be used in the assessment process. 

With exception of personal information, all comments shall become part of the public records. Questions about this collection should be 

directed to the Project Manager listed in the notice. This Notice first issued on June 2, 2016 

Dana Glofcheskie, P.Eng. 

City of Mississauga Project Manager 

City of Mississauga 

201 City Centre Drive, Suite 800 

Mississauga, Ontario L5B 2T4 

Phone: 905-615-3200, Ext. 8243 

Neil Ahmed, P.Eng. 

Consultant Project Manager 

MMM Group Limited 

2655 North Sheridan Way 

Mississauga, Ontario L5K 2P8 

Phone: 905-823-8500, Ext. 1241 

David  
Leeder  
Middle  
School 

http://www.mississauga.ca/mavisroadea
mailto:mavisroadea@mmm.ca

